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Anglian Water has today provided an updated and final SoCG to National Highways (NH) legal
team. There remain a number of points between the parties on the choice NH have on which
powers to use for works, the costs borne by Anglian Water for works which it has not chosen to
undertake and the consequent impact on Anglian Water's funds to undertake environmental
works elsewhere. NH has though confirmed that access to two Anglian Water sites will be
maintained 24/7 and so we are seeking that this is included in an agreement so that NH and all
relevant contractors maintain that access.


